
 
  
Published on The National Law Review https://natlawreview.com

 New Ruling from DOL Will Have an Effect on Joint-Employers
[Video] 
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Our colleague Steven Swirsky is featured on Employment Law This Week – DOL Proposes New
Joint-Employer Rule speaking on the recent Department of Labor (DOL) ruling regarding joint-
employers status under the Fair Labor Standards Act while The National Labor Relations Board’s
(NLRB) joint-employment rule proposed in September 2018 is still pending.

Watch the interview below.
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